
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  All teams participating in the nationwide 

2010 BEST Octane Production Demonstrations  
 
From:  BEST Octane Research Team  
 
Date:   March 22, 2010  
 
Re:   2010 Engineering Change Orders  
 

Message: 

* * * E M E R G E N C Y   M A I N T E N A N C E   N O T I F I C A T I O N * * * 

Due to repeated operational issues an emergency maintenance window has been 
opened for all high octane processing plants.  This maintenance will extend through 
April 24, 2010 and will affect the following subsystems: 
 

PROCESSING PLANT:   
Only one operator accessible H20 and one operator accessible energy receptacle will 
be available in all upper level storage areas within the processing plant.  We are sorry 
for any inconvenience this causes.  All robot accessible receptacles within the 
processing cell will remain in full service and operating normally. 
 

Reference section 3.3.2 of the High Octane Game Specific Rules for a description of the 
storage area affected.  The H2O and energy receptacles undergoing maintenance will 
not be available for use by operator or robot. 

 

For more information contact the plant operations group. 
 

* * * E M E R G E N C Y   M A I N T E N A N C E   N O T I F I C A T I O N * * * 

 


